
Wish new 
subscription 
next year！

The journals  with no    

sticker may be cancelled 

next year.  The notice for 

confirmation will be made 

before final decision.

The Library is now surveying 
requests on journals for students                     
for subscription in the year 2018.

Place: Main Floor (1F) / Global Learning Room (2F)  
Journal Section

For your attention !

Put a sticker 

on the Journal List 

Write the request form 

and submit to

The Main Counter (1F)

With Requests 

No Requests

Subscription 

to be 

continued

Subscription 

may 

be cancelled

For details please see the Bulletin Board in each floor.

Wish 
subscription 
next year, 

too！


